From: Dominick Marino [mailto:dmarino@newjerseyfirefighters.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 8:10 AM

To: Storage, Energy

Subject: [EXTERNAL] comments on New Jersey Energy Storage Analysis
Importance: High

To: NJ Board of Public Utilities,
RE: Comments with respect to P.L.2018, c.17

On behalf the over 3000 active firefighters and Emergency Medical Service members of the Professional Firefighters
Association of New Jersey (PFANJ), we respectfully, request to be a part of the stakeholder meetings.

When these renewable electric energy storage systems and buildings are a reality, what are the hazards to the first
responders who will be called in an emergency?

What precautions must be taken to ensure the safety of the first responders?
Are there protocol’s or procedures that must be followed to ensure the safety of the first responders?

These are just a few of the concerns we have and being a part of the process going forward is something that must be
considered to ensure the first responders are represented.

Respectfully,
Dominick Marino

Dominick Marino, President
Professional Firefighters Association of New Jersey, IAFF, AFL-CIO

IAFF Chartered State Association
24 W. Lafayette Street
Trenton, NJ 08608
(609) 396-9766
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CONFIDENTIAL: PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION

This message is from the Professional FireFighters Association of New Jersey. The information contained in this
electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may
contain confidential or privileged information.

If you have received this communication in error, please reply to the sender that you have received the message in error
and delete the message or notify our State office immediately at (609) 396-9766 and destroy all copies of this message
and any attachments..

Additionally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The PFANJ accepts
no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.



